Town of Milladore

April 8, 2018
The regular monthly meeting of the town board of supervisors was called to order March 4, 2018 at 6:30pm at the Milladore Town Hall. After the Pledge of Allegiance to the US flag, roll call found Ken Manlick absent.
The minutes of the previous town meeting were read. Hank Nigh moved to accept the minutes. Leon Kundinger was the second and the motion carried.
The financial report was read by Milz and accepted with a motion by Leon Kundinger. Hank Nigh  seconded the motion which carried.

Because there was a need to repair the furnace again it was discussed that we should try to get through winter and then look at our options. No action was taken at this time.

It was decided that we should put the roof repair, furnace replacement out on bids. There will be further discussion about the bidding process at the April meeting.

The insurance proposed premium from Schwarz Insurance was down about $600 from last year.  Leon Kundinger moved to accept the bid. There was a second from Hank Nigh and the motion passed.

There was a motion from Hank Nigh to pay the bills, with a second from Leon Kundinger the motion passed.

Ron Koziczkowski inquired about the certification/approval of their survey map. It was approved and signed by Chairman, Russ Haffenbredl. There was a motion by Leon Kundinger with a second from Hank Nigh to approve the action. Motion carried.

The first Sunday in April this year is Easter. Russ Haffenbredl asked if we would be interested in moving the meeting to the following Sunday. Leon Kundinger made the motion and Hank Nigh seconded it. Motion carried.

There was a motion to adjourn from Leon Kundinger, with a second from Hank Nigh the motion passed.

The next meeting is April 8, 2018 at 6:30pm in the town hall.
 


Submitted by Connie Milz, Clerk

